

Dear Parents of New Kindergarteners,

We are looking forward to an exciting and productive year with your child. There are only two items we ask you supply for your child before the start of the school year. We ask that you get your child a backpack and a lunch box. The teachers will supply your child with everything else he/she may need for the school year.

Most importantly, come ready to have a super Kindergarten year!

Thank you,
The Kindergarten Teachers
Mrs. Smull, Mrs. Morris, Mrs. Gehman, and Mrs. Hinkel